## PHOTOGRAPH WAIVER

Throughout the year, we will take pictures of the children to display downstairs in the fellowship hall, in the bulletin, or on our website. Please check the applicable box to indicate whether we have permission to take pictures of your child/children.

I give permission to the religious education team to take pictures of my child/children.

I DO NOT give permission to the religious education team to take pictures of my child/children.

Printed Name of Child/Children

Printed Name of Parent

Signature and Date